
 

 

             
 

 
 
 

Friday 2nd May 2025 
   

Welcome back everyone! Congratulations to everyone for an amazing first week of the summer 
term and a very warm welcome to our new children and staff who joined Lower Farm this week 
  

 

Attendance                                                 
For week beginning                           

29th April 2025                   

                                 
 

 
 

 

Beech Class  92.7%                               
Birch Class  95.8%                       
Cherry Class:   93.5%                                  
Chestnut Class: 91.3%                                   
Elder Class:   98.8%                                  
Elm Class:     90.2%                                  
Hazel Class   94.2%                                    
Holly   90.9%                                   
Oak    94.0%                              
Olive   92.6%                           
Pine    97.5% 

Congratulations to those   

classes that have reached an       
attendance of 97% or above.  
It would be great to see every 
class reach 97% every week.       

Value Awards 

                 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Beech - Primrose  All school values 

Birch -  Gabriella  Achievement, resilience & care 

Cherry - Codey  Achievement 

Chestnut - Keziah Resilience, care and achievement 

Elder -  Nylah  Care & integrity  

Elm -  Theo   All school values  

Hazel - Alan   Resilience & achievement  

Holly - Tyler   All school values  

Oak -  Ronit   Achievement & collaboration  

Olive - Maddie  All school values  

Pine -   Giorgio  Achievement, respect &            
     collaboration     

 Lower Farm Weekly 

VE Day -Thursday 8th May 2025  

To commemorate the 80th Anniversary of 
VE Day on Thursday 8th May, children 
may come to school wearing red, white and 
blue rather than normal school uniform if 
they wish to. 

Please note that this will not apply to the 
Year 3 children who are visiting the Black Country Museum that 
day as they will still need to be in school uniform please. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

            Nuneaton & Bedworth Festival of Arts  

 

A huge well done and congratulations to the children who had their work exhibited in the At-

kins Building over the Easter break. The artwork looked absolutely incredible alongside work 

from other schools (and adult artists too). We couldn't be prouder of the amazing work you 

produced. Well done everyone who took part and those who won awards too. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday - school 
closed  
 
Thursday 8th May:  Yr 3 Trip to Black Country 
Living      museum 
Friday 23rd May: Non-uniform day - bottle dona-
tion for Summer Fayre 
 
Half Term: Monday 26th May – Friday 30th 
May  
 
Friday 6th June: Non -uniform - gift donation for 
Summer Fayre  
Friday 13th June: Year 3 Fathers’ Day celebration 
- times TBC  
Friday 20th June: Sports Day and Summer Fayre 
(details to follow) 
Wednesday 2nd July: Transition Day  
Thursday 10th July: Parent/Carer Share Event 
14:30  
Friday 18th July: School closes at 13:30 for sum-
mer holidays (no wraparound care) 












